
 

Subject: FW: Regulation 28 Report to Prevent Future Deaths - ERS 

Sent: 30 May 202216:47 

Dear Madam 

I confirm we have circulated the note below to our members: 

)We have been contacted by the Dorset Coroner following the death of Mr Sala whilst on an 
unlicensed commercial flight. 
The Coroner is concerned that unlicensed commercial flights can be dangerous, as they are not 
subject to the safety strictures of licensed commercial flights. 
We share the concerns of the Dorset Coroner and recommend to our members (and those 
they can influence) that they do not to pay for, or use, unlicensed commercial flights.' 

Kind regards 
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